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An innovative solution for photovoltaic installations is the SolarEdge Split-Core Current Transformer 100A. It enables
precise monitoring and control of current flow within the system, facilitating optimization of its operation and
increasing efficiency. The SECT-SPL-100A-A current transformer allows measurement of current intensity up to 100
amperes at a working voltage of 600V AC. Its key advantage lies in easy installation - thanks to the split-core design,
there's no need to interrupt the electrical circuit or disable the entire installation. Simply open the clamp and mount
the transformer directly on the cable or DIN rail. Additionally, thanks to the split-core technology, it's possible to
quickly and precisely measure current intensity even in tightly arranged cables or pipes. The device also features
galvanic isolation, which protects against equipment damage and enhances user safety. In summary, the SolarEdge
Split-Core Current Transformer 100A is a reliable and easy-to-install device that enables accurate measurement of
current intensity in photovoltaic installations, thereby optimizing system operation and increasing efficiency.
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Product description

An innovative solution for photovoltaic installations is the SolarEdge Split-Core Current Transformer 100A. It enables
precise monitoring and control of current flow within the system, facilitating optimization of its operation and
increasing efficiency. The SECT-SPL-100A-A current transformer allows measurement of current intensity up to 100
amperes at a working voltage of 600V AC. Its key advantage lies in easy installation - thanks to the split-core design,
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there's no need to interrupt the electrical circuit or disable the entire installation. Simply open the clamp and mount
the transformer directly on the cable or DIN rail. Additionally, thanks to the split-core technology, it's possible to
quickly and precisely measure current intensity even in tightly arranged cables or pipes. The device also features
galvanic isolation, which protects against equipment damage and enhances user safety. In summary, the SolarEdge
Split-Core Current Transformer 100A is a reliable and easy-to-install device that enables accurate measurement of
current intensity in photovoltaic installations, thereby optimizing system operation and increasing efficiency. Technical
specifications: SECT-SPL-100A-A 100 16 x 16 mm / 44 x 31 mm The length of all crossed pairs of current transformer
cables is 2.4 m.
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